Nadia Khan

From: Jim Curtin <jc@bdg1.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2020 1:18 PM
To: Nadia Khan

Cc: Katie Whewell; Jodie Zussman
Subject: RE: Petition 16-20

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Small email address typo on partial withdrawal request.

From: Jodie Zussman <jzussman@bdgl.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2020 1:11 PM

To: nkahn@newtonma.gov

Cc: Katie Whewell <kwhewell@newtonma.gov>; Jim Curtin <jc@bdgl.com>
Subject: Petition 16-20

Nadia,

We recently filed petition #16-20 for a comprehensive parking waiver and a waiver for a restaurant with over 50
seats.

We would like to withdraw the request for the restaurant with over 50 seats and keep the petition request for a
comprehensive parking waiver.

Please confirm your receipt of this request., and please let me know if there is anything further that | may need to do.

Jodie Zussman, President
Boston Development Group
93 Union Street

Suite 315

Newton Center, MA 02459
617-332-6400 x21



